Dear Families,

As part of our March is Reading Month celebration, we would like to invite our parents (grandparents, aunts, uncles, etc..) to come in and read to our classroom. As long as we avoid our special classes and lunch, we will schedule around you as much as we can. Please return this note with 2-3 days/times that are good for you to come in. I will choose a time and then send home a confirmation note. We look forward to having you read to us!!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Turk

	ognitis ognikali		
Student name:			
Reader's name:			 . _
2-3 days/times that will v	work for	you:	
·.			